[image: image1.jpg]A The National Archives





The National Archives’ Board summary
19 June 2019
Executive Team Update

The Board noted that the DExEU Minister had approved a proposal to launch The National Arhcives’ new Legislation Services for EU Exit.
A request from Treasury for initial thoughts around the next spending review was noted.

The Board noted that Government guidance on pay had been issued.

Non-executive Board Members verbal update

Non-executive Board Members updated on recent activity.

The Board noted the June updates.
Research in Collection Care
A presentation was given to the Board on the Collection Care Department’s changing research landscape and priorities, both in conservation science and applied conservation.

The presentation was followed by a visit to the Collection Care Department for a demonstration of a recently acquire multispectral imaging system.

Branding Proposals for The National Archives Trust
The Board was asked to note options for the Trust brand, which would be considered at the next meeting of the Trustees.

The Board noted the options.
Any Other Business

There being no further business, the meeting was closed.


Page 1 of 1

